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From: Kathleen kelly
To: McGuigan, Patrick
Subject: Hartmeyer Wetland Area
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:44:02 PM

I'm writing in strong support of the restoration of the entire wetlands area adjacent to
Hartmeyer arena.  I have lived on our Northside for 50 years,  and this restoration will be a
great addition to our neighborhood, environmentally and esthetically.  We should not miss
this opportunity to preserve our environment.

Kathleen A. Kelly, DDS
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